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Robert S. Croslin  

Mayor, City of Hyattsville 

4310 Gallatin Street 

Hyattsville, MD 20781                  February 6, 2023 

 

Dear Robert Croslin, 

 

I am pleased to inform you that the City of Hyattsville has been approved to receive up to $22,500 from 

the Maryland Smart Energy Communities (MSEC) FY2023 Grant Program for the purchase of three 

electric vehicles (EVs) for its Police Department. 

 

The grant funding described above is conditional upon a signed and executed grant agreement between 

MEA and the City of Hyattsville detailing the proposed energy measures identified for MSEC funding, as 

well as demonstrating the Grantee’s commitment to meeting the goals and requirements of the Maryland 

Smart Energy Communities Grant Program.  

 

The MSEC Program Manager, Briggs Cunningham, will be serving as the grant manager for this program.  

Briggs can be reached via email at MSEC.MEA@maryland.gov.  He will be in touch with you shortly to 

formalize your grant agreement. 

 

I congratulate you and your community on completing previous energy efficiency and transportation fuel-

reduction efforts, and on the proposal submission that merited this award.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Paul G. Pinsky 

Director 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

cc: Allison Swift 

      Briggs Cunningham 

 

Wes Moore, Governor 

Aruna Miller, Lt. Governor 

Paul G. Pinsky, Director 
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